
MD19 SPRING CONVENTION CHANGE PROPOSAL 
The Council of Governors shall task the Strategic Planning Committee to evaluate the 
merits of scheduling the MD19 Annual Convention and the District Conventions six months 
apart – one in late spring and the other in early fall. The Targeted Goal for these two 
conventions should be different.  One could be to celebrate the end of the year and the 
other to allow for leadership and officer training or meet-ups for brainstorming and problem 
solving. Both very important events.  The progress and results of the committee’s 
discussions should be reported at the Fall and Winter Council Meetings with the goal of 
voting on this change at the May Annual Convention. 
 
I ask that this be brought to the floor for open discussion.   
 
Chuck Robinson 
DG 19-I  
 

 


